Sayers, Margerz

From: legislative@ptachc.org

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 7:.02 PM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: PTACHC Concerns CR49-2019

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the
sender.]

Dear Council Members,

Greetings once again from the PTA Council. This email is to share with you our unanimous and official position on CR49-
2019. We do support the continued acquisition of the Mission Rd site for the new High School.

However, we do NOT support the agreement details where there would be 25 years of allowances given to the
developer to operate without appropriate regulations and restrictions that are related to the health and safety of the
citizens of Howard County in addition to the children who will be attending the future school on the adjacent property.
Disapproval for this facet of the agreement was very high within the room.

Please note our concerns as we will be following the details quite closely of this agreement.
Thank you,

Tonya Tiffany
PTACHC Legislative Committee Chair



